From: Michael Thorn [mailto:michael.thorn@fare.org.au]
Sent: Monday, 23 July 2018 5:30 PM
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The National Alcohol Strategy Roundtable will be convened tomorrow, and a heads up about a report we will
release tomorrow.

FARE has analysed the industry submissions to the draft strategy and prepared a report, which we will publish
overnight.

Attached is a copy of this report, media release (embargoed until midnight tonight) and a copy of DrinkWise’s
offensive alcohol and pregnancy poster, which is mentioned in the media release.

Regards

Michael

Michael Thorn
Chief Executive

Foundation for Alcohol Research and Education
PO Box 19, Deakin West, ACT 2600
02 6122 8600
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FARE is an independent organisation stopping harm caused by alcohol.
All donations to FARE over 52 are tax deductible, make your online donation now.,
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